
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 14 September 2021 20:49

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 213017 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P213017/F by 'Viv KendeM'

Nature of feedback: submitting_a_general_comment

Comment:

I don’t have a problem with the drive through McDonalds in principle however I do 
feel strongly that this is an opportunity for the authorities to encourage some input 
into the local community. I feel that as part of the agreed planning permissions then 
the company should improve the local area and provide a pedestrian crossing across 
the A40. This I feel is in their interest enabling more people to access their 
restaurants as well as creating something useful for the people of Ross on Wye.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Viv 
Last name: Kendell

Email:

Postcode: HR9 6JT 
Address: Elswood 
B rid stow 
Ross on Wye

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq applicatio
n search/details?id=213017

Form reference: 779804


